From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette

To: Gustafson, Terry

Cc: Daniels, Charles; Haddad, Deborah; Sutherland, Laura N.
Subject: RE: Chemistry 1612

Date: Friday, March 10, 2017 12:33:00 PM

Attachments: imaqge001.png

Dear Terry,

On Tuesday, February 28, the NMS Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reconsidered a request
for Chemistry 1612 (new course).

I am happy to let you know that the course was unanimously approved by the Panel.
Chemistry 1612 will now continue through the approval process.

My best,
Bernadette
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From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette

Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 1:15 PM

To: Gustafson, Terry <gustafson.5@osu.edu>

Cc: Daniels, Charles <daniels.7@osu.edu>; Haddad, Deborah <haddad.2@osu.edu>; Sutherland,
Laura N. <sutherland.118@osu.edu>

Subject: Chemistry 1612

Terry,

On Tuesday, January 31, the NMS Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed a request for
Chemistry 1612 (new course).

The Panel did not vote on the proposed new course but would like the following points/questions
addressed first:

e How many students will the Dept be ready to accommodate? In AU16 there were 171
students enrolled in Chemistry 1610. Department might need to be ready to offer as many as
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20 to 22 peer groups.

e The Dept of Chemistry should make sure that this opportunity is broadly available.

e How will students know about this course and understand that this will be valuable to them?

e How are peer-leaders trained, assessed, and perhaps compensated?

e Update disability services statement. The Office of Student Life Disability Services has moved
and the College’s preferred statement is now, “Students with disabilities (including mental
health, chronic or temporary medical conditions) that have been certified by the Office of
Student Life Disability Services will be appropriately accommodated and should inform the
instructor as soon as possible of their needs. The Office of Student Life Disability Services is
located in 098 Baker Hall, 113 W. 12th Avenue; telephone 614-292-3307, slds@osu.edu;
slds.osu.edu.”

| will return the course via curriculum.osu.edu in a minute to enable the department to address the
points above.

Should you have any questions about this feedback, do not hesitate to contact Chuck Daniels (faculty
Chair of the NMS Panel, cc’d here), or me.

My best,
Bernadette
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